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Jenkins, Ken

From; Paul Neil [pneil@healthwes!.nl.ca)

Sent: Tuesday, October 18.20054:13 PM

To: Jenkins, Ken

Subject: ERPR Update

Ken,

• Page 1 of 1

As per our discussion. I spoke with Barry Oyer. He is indeed gathering an extensive amount 01 data on all cases.

from each region and will be producing results on spreadsheets for each region. llhought he would. As of now,

the information is on paper, but when complete. all will be computerized.

On the second point of our discussion and one thaI really concerns me, Barry can also send us another list of

patients thai had immunohislochemicaltests ordered from western that we can cross reference. He thinks thai

that list should be all inclusive. Looks like we have done all we can do.

I'll keep you informed.

Paul
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